


French Club will be having their first 

meeting next Wednesday in room 218! Please 

join them to learn more about French Club! 

The meeting will run until 3:45 pm.  They're 

traveling to Québec City, Canada! If you are 

interested in having an amazing time 

learning about French culture abroad, please 

contact Madame White in room 218 for more 

information! All are welcome!!! 



Students may come by Mr. 

Focke's Art Room, before or 

after school, to pick up Artwork 

left behind from last year.  

Please make an effort to get it.  

Any work left behind will be 

discarded.


